
Thank you everyone for a wonderful year at Drummond School 
this year.

It has been an interesting year with so many interruptions, however 
the students have really bounced back into their learning and I am 
sure you will be proud of your students learning this year.

I have read through all of the reports and I am so proud of their 
progress and also their reflections of their year.

I am very sad to be farewelling this year’s Year 6 students they have 
really been a fantastic class of students. Travis and Waiari have really 

excelled as the school captains and I’m sure you witnessed this as 
they led the Presentation Day ceremony last week. My Vice Captains, 
Sahira and Qaidar, have been extremely supportive and always willing 
to step up to support and help out. The Prefects didn’t have as many 
roles this year as Covid interrupted events but they sure did a great 
job helping out at the Governors visit early in the year. What a special 
time for them.

I wish all of year 6 all the best as they now venture onto High school.

The graduation of Year 6 will be at 2pm this Thursday and one parent 
from each family may attend however you need to be double vacced. 
Please come to the office to show your double vacced evidence.

If you are not double vacced then you can wait for the students to do 
their walk out in the car park at the fence only. I’m sorry but you can 
not come in to the school grounds.

Next year the teachers will be returning on the Friday 28 January. 
Friday 28 and Monday 31 January are our two staff training days.

The students in years 1-6 will return on Tuesday 1 February and our 
new Kindergarten students will start school on Wednesday 2 February.

I wish everyone a wonderful, safe, happy Christmas and New year, 
spending time with family and catching up with friends and family you 

may not have seen for a while.

We look forward to seeing everyone return in the new year.

Julianne Crompton - Principal

Drummond Memorial Public School
DrumBeat

Term 4 2021
Week 11 

Monday 13 December 2021

email:  drummondm-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
website:  https://drummondm-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Important Dates 

Term 4 - 2021

Thursday 16 December - 
Year 6 Afternoon tea, Gathering and 
walkout 2pm.

Last day of school for 2021!

Friday 17 December
Staff Development Day

School Holidays from
Monday 20 December 2021 to 
Thursday 27 January 2022

Term 1 2022

Friday 28 and Monday 31 January
Pupil Free Days/Staff Development 
Days

Tuesday 1 February
Years 1 to 6 commence school

Wednesday 2 February
Kindergarten commence school
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Some more photos 
of Presentation Day.


